June 5th 2020

Snohomish county has been given the green light from Olympia to move into phase 2 of the battle against Covid-19. What this means is thousands of people and businesses may begin to reopen more of our economy and we are very thankful to do so.

Please be sure to read the documents that are posted on the front page of the website. These are rules, NOT guidelines and must be adhered too.

We look forward to seeing each of you. Till then, be safe and hopefully enjoy some good weather coming our way.

 Best regards,

ByDesign “A gentlemen’s salon”
Gentlemenscoiffeur@gmail.com
Www.ByDesigngentlemenssalon.com

